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Chasin Dreams Benefit Ride Begins in Rulo Saturday
(KLZA) The 5th Annual “Chasin Dreams” Benefit Ride will be held Saturday to benefit Ben
Kirkendall, the son of Travis and Meagan Kirkendall of Falls City.

Registration begins at 11:30 a-m at Wild Bill’s in Rulo with takeoff at 1 p-m. The cost is $20 per
pilot, $15 per co-pilot and $5 per second hand.

The “Chasin Dreams” Benefit Ride was started 5 years ago to help enrich the life of a child in the
area who needs additional support due to health concerns and care. This years ride is for Ben
Kirkendall. Ben was born with a rare neural tube defect. Ben has undergone several cranial surgeries
and will continue to need weekly services/therapy and will need future technology devices to help
him with his development.
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